To whom it may concern
 

Please find below a response to this consultation from the University of Leicester.
 

Many thanks.
 

Repealing section 138 – the statutory questionnaire
 

We are inclined to agree with this proposal on the basis that it may reduce administrative effort noting that claimants can still ask for similar information by simply writing to the employer. Refusal to give information could be utilised by the claimant in evidence.

 

Repealing section 124 (3) (b) – Tribunal’s power to make wider recommendations
 

We believe that the existing legislation provides a useful way for tribunals to advance equality of opportunity so we do not agree that this section should be repealed.
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